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INTRODUCTION 
 

1. As you are aware, the Spring Bank Holiday has been moved to Thursday 2 June 

2022 and an additional Bank Holiday has been added on Friday 3 June 2022 to 

create a four-day weekend to mark Her Majesty the Queen’s Platinum Jubilee. 

 

2. In line with the precedent set for Her Majesty the Queen’s Diamond Jubilee in 

2012, former Minister of Education, Peter Weir agreed that the number of 

teaching days in the 2021/22 academic year should be reduced by one day to 

allow pupils and teachers to gain the benefit of the additional Bank Holiday.  

Confirmation of this was issued by the Education Authority to all school principals 

on 22 April 2021 (included below for ease of reference). 

 

Letter to all 

Principals re 2021-22 Additional Holiday 22.04.21.pdf 

 

3. The purpose of this Circular is to advise principals of the action they need to take 

to ensure that substitute teachers do not suffer any financial detriment as a result 

of the additional Bank Holiday. 

 

4. Substitute teachers who are booked / contracted to work in a school on the day 

immediately before the Bank Holiday weekend should also be booked out by the 

school on NISTR on Friday 3 June 2022 to ensure they receive payment for that 

day. 

 

5. Principals are reminded that it is their responsibility to ensure that this action is 

taken by the appropriate person in their school.  


